
Request for Information from Candidate 

Democracy Services Unit Contact: Kevin Roche ext. 8112 

Issue Design of the Anzac Bridge 
Candidate’s name Wendy Gilchrist 

Request for information 
(issue or question) 

Information  required regarding Anzac Bridge features, 
cost, etc 

Date of response 4 September 2007 
Response provided The bridge architectural features and 

street lights were designed by James 
Lundy, with detailed design completed by 
the Council’s then City Design Unit.  
The streetlight art cost was 
approximately $18,257 at the time of 
construction, plus erection costs.  
Please note that these costs were as of 
approximately 1999/2000. The bridge was 
initially funded by the CCC, and later 
became a State Highway under Transit NZ.  
The final design of the bridge was part 
of the resource consent process, and 
meeting the conditions of that consent, 
the aim being to reflect the surrounding 
environment and provide a gateway to 
Travis Swamp. 
 

 
 


